
Chairman’s Report March 2020

Noggin at the Mehek Indian Restaurant Sunday 9  th   February  
As storm Ciara moved in on Noggin day, I was thinking that this event might not turn out as planned. 
With only a short journey for me to the Mehek Indian Restaurant it was not looking too bad but as I got to
the car park all hell let loose and the rain really came down. A river started to flow across the car park as 
we tried to get to the main door and within a very short time, we all got soaked. Too windy for umbrellas. 
Kevin got some large napkins to try to dry off but the driers in the toilets did not help much. (Mr Bean in 
mind)  
Anyway, there was a good turn out and with 15 sitting down to a 3 course lunch of some of the best 
Indian food you could get, it was a most enjoyable noggin and we will do it again in better weather.

Noggin at the Greyhound Wednesday 26  th   February  
We had a good turnout. I got there for 7 o’clock  thinking not many would turn up but there were 4 
already there drinking. Before long I was adding tables but more kept coming and in the end we had 25. 
The food is always good here and given all the numbers, the service was not too bad.

There was a lot of talking going on about where members had planned their summer trips in their 
Morgans and it seems many of you have been doing your winter repairs and preparing your cars ready for
all our outings. We have lots going on this year.    Nice seeing so many of you there.  

Remember, enjoy what you do as long as it’s in a Morgan




